Diamond Blast

02/09/2012

Newsletter of the Boca Raton ATA Taekwondo Club: Issue 95 (Online at: www.bocaata.com)

Birthdays in Feb/Mar

Feb 02: Belen Wertheimer

Feb 07: Madeline Weinstein

Feb 08: Manuel Palachuk

Feb 12: Keirsev Carns

Feb 14: Gregg Avadanian

Feb 17: James Lewis

Feb 19: Ufuk Tukel

Feb 19: Scott Ollar

Feb 19: Allison Yu

Feb 20: Nicholas Sama

Feb 21: Jared Cayson

Feb 24: Emily King

Mar 01: CJ Kauffman

Mar 03: Ludvik Saladzius

Mar 04: Jack Forney

Mar 04: Justin Counts

Mar 06: Ron Lewis

Mar 06: Ethan Nalven

Mar 16: Tristan Yussef

Mar 17: Parham Amini

Mar 24: Nathanael Nolan

Mar 25: Michael Brown

Mar 26: Victoria Lucia

Mar 27: Rudolph Maccari

Mar 27: Josh Hecht

Mar 28: Miranda Dunn

Mar 31: Celina Gailiunas

Upcoming Events

Feb 16: Belt promotions (in class)

Feb 16: Black Belt Meeting (6:40 p)

Feb 18: Boot Camp (7:30 am)

Feb 20: Closed for President's Day

Mar 09: Next black belt test

Mar 21-24: Las Vegas Nationals

Jun 18-24: Little Rock Worlds

Oct 16-21: Orlando Nationals

Free Internet

We now have free Internet for our members. Just ask for the code.

Healthy Snacks

We've added healthy snacks (apples, cheese) to the fridge. Same price as drinks -- \$1. Do you want us to continue? Is there another healthy snack you'd like us to get? Let us know what you think.

Combat Weapons Class

We've added combat weapons training to the curriculum. Classes are 6:00pm on Wed and 5:30pm on Fri. Beginners welcome. For details, see Mr. DiPerna.

Student of the Month

Tristan Yussef Congratulations!!!

Holiday Party

We had our annual holiday party on Dec 16, with food, fun, music, games, and family activities. Be sure to join us next year!





Leadership Meeting

Master Nelson held a leadership meeting with our black belt instructors and helpers to make sure we have a consistent teaching philosophy and understanding of the forms. Even the most experienced instructors benefited from the meeting, and everyone had a great time.





Camping Trip

We are thinking about a family camping trip organized by one of our experts. Stay tuned for details!

December Rank Testing

Students tested for higher rank on Dec 15. Congratulations to all who tested and best of luck to today's testers!



Invite a Friend!

Taekwondo is fun, but it's even more fun with a friend. February is "bring a friend" month, so find out if you've got a friend who'd like to try out some classes with you.